
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARK DISTRICT OF LA GRANGE 

536 EAST AVENUE 

LA GRANGE, ILLINOIS 60525 

 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
The regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners scheduled for Monday, 

December 11, 2017 at 7:00 PM at the Recreation Center, 536 East Avenue, 

La Grange, Illinois has been cancelled.  The meeting is rescheduled as a special 

meeting on Monday, December 18, 2017 at the Recreation Center.  The special 

meeting will directly follow the 7:00 PM Truth in Taxation Public Hearing on 

Monday, December 18, concerning a proposed tax increase for the Park District 

of La Grange for 2017.   

 

 
Dean Bissias 

Executive Director 

11/30/2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Park District of La Grange…Your Fun & Fitness Destination! 


